TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

Kelly Cashman-Grams General Counsel (615) 770-6856



Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor Nashville, TN 37243-0001

April 26, 2020

Via Email to karen.stachowski@ag.tn.gov

Ms. Karen Stachowski Assistant Attorney General Office of Tennessee Attorney General and Reporter Financial Division, Consumer Advocate Unit P.O. Box 20207 Nashville, Tennessee 37202

RE: Response to Request for Records under Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-118 Docket No. 20-00126, In re Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company for Approval of the Establishment of a Regulatory Asset

Dear Ms. Stachowski:

I am in receipt of your letter dated April 20, 2021, which requests copies of COVID waiver requests received from Tennessee-American Water Company along with Commission responses to any such requests. Following an internal search, the Commission has not located any such request from Tennessee-American Water Company.

An electronic copy of this letter is being sent to opposing counsel of record below in Docket No. 20-00126. Should you have any questions concerning this information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION:

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel

cc: TPUC Docket No. 20-00126

Melvin.Malone@butlersnow.com